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Kowalski, Matthew

From: Ed Clarke [eclarke3@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 7:03 PM
To: Planning; MKawalski@a2gov.org; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor); Eaton, Jack; Krapohl, 

Graydon
Subject: Condo development at 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Rd.

Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
I am very concerned about the condo development being considered at 2250 Ann Arbor Saline Road. 
 
This is being planned as a large development with some portions of the building 40' high placed very close to homes in 
the Lansdowne area where I live.  The noise and traffic it will add will significantly detract from the ambiance of the area 
and hence from property values. 
 
Please reduce the height of these buildings and do not grant variances that would allow these buildings to be closer to 
homes in Lansdowne than they otherwise would be. 
 
I am also concerned that the "20 foot wide sidewalk" will eventually become an access point from/to Lansdowne which 
would definitely hurt this neighborhood.  Let's not let the camel stick its nose inside this tent! 
 
I will watch closer how you handle this issue. 
 
Thanks for your attention to this matter. 
 
Ed Clarke 
2163 Greenview Drive 
734-747-6987 


